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If you ally compulsion such a referred Path Of Destruction Star Wars Legends Darth Bane A Novel Of The Old
Republic Star Wars Darth Bane Paperback book that will present you worth, acquire the definitely best seller from
us currently from several preferred authors. If you want to droll books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more
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Of The Old Republic Star Wars Darth Bane Paperback that we will certainly offer. It is not vis--vis the costs. Its
not quite what you infatuation currently. This Path Of Destruction Star Wars Legends Darth Bane A Novel Of The Old
Republic Star Wars Darth Bane Paperback, as one of the most practicing sellers here will totally be in the middle
of the best options to review.

Rogue Squadron Michael A. Stackpole 1996-01-01 Henry is
generally well-behaved, but he is occasionally arrogant
and vain. Henry is at heart a hard worker, but his
frequent bouts of illness hinder his work.
Rule of Two: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew
Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 In this essential Star Wars Legends
novel, the second in the Darth Bane trilogy, the
fearsome Sith lord takes on a deadly new apprentice.
Darth Bane’s twisted genius made him a natural leader
among the Sith–until his radical embrace of an all-butforgotten wisdom drove him to destroy his own order . .
. and create it anew from the ashes. As the last
surviving Sith, Darth Bane promulgated a harsh new
directive: the Rule of Two. Two there should be; no
more, no less. One to embody the power, the other to
crave it. Now Darth Bane is ready to put his policy into
action and thinks he has found the key element that will
make his triumph complete: a student to train in the
ways of the dark side. Though she is young, Zannah
possesses an instinctive link to the dark side that
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rivals his own. With his guidance, she will become
essential in his quest to destroy the Jedi and dominate
the galaxy.
The Odyssey of Star Wars Jack Mitchell 2021-09-28 A
thrilling retelling of the Star Wars saga in the style
of classic epic poetry "I look not to myself but to the
Force, In which all things arise and fall away." Journey
to a galaxy far, far away like never before--through
lyrical verse and meter. Like the tales of Odysseus and
Beowulf, the adventures of Luke Skywalker, Han Solo,
Princess Leia, Jyn Erso, Obi-Wan Kenobi, Darth Vader,
and the Emperor are fraught with legendary battles,
iconic heroes, fearsome warriors, sleek ships, and
dangerous monsters. Beginning with Rogue One's rebel
heist on Scarif to secure the plans to the Death Star
and continuing through the climax of Return of the Jedi,
author Jack Mitchell uses the ancient literary form of
epic poetry to put a new spin on the Star Wars saga.
Punctuated with stunning illustrations inspired by the
terracotta art of Greek antiquity, The Odyssey of Star
Wars: An Epic Poem presents the greatest myth of the
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20th century as it would have been told nearly 3,000
years ago.
Darth Bane: Star Wars Legends 3-Book Bundle Drew
Karpyshyn 2012-11-05 Set a thousand years before the
events of Star Wars: A New Hope, Drew Karpyshyn’s
electrifying Darth Bane novels take us deep into the
dark side. This action-packed series follows the
transformation of a lost young man who becomes a
legendary Sith Lord, able to wield the awesome power of
the Force as never before. Packed with nonstop thrills,
the entire Darth Bane trilogy is now available as an
eBook bundle featuring PATH OF DESTRUCTION RULE OF TWO
DYNASTY OF EVIL After a high-stakes card game ends
violently, Dessel, a lowly miner, vanishes into the
ranks of the Sith army and ships out to join the war
against the Republic and its Jedi champions. There,
Dessel’s brutality, cunning, and exceptional command of
the Force swiftly win him renown as a warrior. But in
the eyes of his watchful masters, a far greater destiny
awaits him . . . if he can prove himself worthy. As an
acolyte in the Sith Academy, studying at the feet of its
greatest masters, Dessel embraces his new identity:
Bane. However, in order to gain full acceptance into
this chilling Brotherhood, he must surrender completely
to the dark side. Only by defying the most sacred
traditions of the Sith can Bane hope to triumph—and
forge from the ashes a new era of absolute power.
The Jedi Path Daniel Wallace 2012-01-15 Unlock the
secrets and share in the knowledge that has educated
generations of Jedi—from the history and hierarchy of
the Jedi Order to the mastery of the Force and the
nuances of lightsaber combat. Handed down from Master to
Padawan, each Jedi who has held and studied this copy
has annotated the pages—adding his or her personal
experiences and lessons they’ve learned. This copy is
now passed to you.
The Complete Vader Ryder Windham 2009 A lavishly
illustrated fan's portrait traces the complete story of
the infamous Star Wars villain, exploring his history,
myth, and cultural impact while providing coverage of
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both his development by George Lucas and spin-off tales
as portrayed in comics and novels.
Star Wars: The High Republic: Edge of Balance, Vol. 2
Shima Shinya 2022-05-24 A massive, interconnected crosspublisher initiative focused on an all-new era of Star
Wars storytelling. It is the era of the High Republic
and Republic expansion is at its height. As trusted
guardians of peace, the renowned Jedi protect the
Republic and shine their light on those exploring the
darkest reaches of the galaxy. © & TM 2021 LUCASFILM LTD
Copyright © 2021 Disney Enterprises, Inc. All rights
reserved.
Shatterpoint: Star Wars Legends Matthew Stover
2005-12-06 In this essential Star Wars Legends novel,
Mace Windu must journey to his long-forgotten homeworld
to confront a terrifying mystery with dire personal
consequences. The jungle planet of Haruun Kal, homeworld
of the legendary Jedi Master Mace Windu, has become a
battleground in the increasing hostilities between the
Republic and the renegade Separatist movement. The Jedi
Council has sent Depa Billaba—Mace’s former Padawan and
fellow Council member—to Haruun Kal to train the local
tribesmen as a guerrilla resistance force. But now the
Separatists have pulled back, and Depa has not returned.
The only clue to her disappearance is a cryptic
recording left at the scene of a brutal massacre: a
recording that hints of madness and murder, and the
darkness in the jungle . . . a recording in Depa’s own
voice. Mace Windu trained Depa. Only he can find her.
Only he can learn what has changed her. Only he can stop
her. He will leave behind the Republic he serves, the
civilization he believes in, everything but his passion
for peace and his devotion to his former Padawan. And he
will learn the terrible price that must be paid when
keepers of the peace are forced to make war. . . .
Star Wars, Tales of the Jedi Kevin J. Anderson
2000-03-24 When an ancient and deadly power is awakened
by a foolish young Jedi, every galaxy is threatened by
his arrogant quest to become a Dark Lord of Sith.
Star Wars: The Clone Wars: The Official Collector's
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Edition Book Titan Comics 2022-01-11 An in-depth special
edition covering all 7 seasons of the fan-favorite,
award-winning animated program. The magazine features
behind-the-scenes interviews, character profiles, a
detailed episode guide, and synopses for all the
episodes, all lavishly illustrated with imagery from the
Lucasfilm Image Archives and final frames.
Star Wars: The Secrets of the Jedi Marc Sumerak
2019-11-12 2020 IBPA Awards Winner! Discover the world
of Star Wars’ Jedi through this fun and fully
interactive reading experience. Join Jedi Master Luke
Skywalker on a fully interactive journey into the world
of the Jedi. Discover the storied history of this noble
order of peacekeepers; explore the secrets of the Force;
study the art of mastering the lightsaber; and learn
about the lives of some of the most revered Jedi of all
time, including Yoda, Obi-Wan Kenobi, and Anakin
Skywalker. Featuring amazing original illustrations and
unique special features—including a pop-up holocron, a
translator card, a Jedi equipment booklet, pullouts, and
more—this book is the ultimate exploration of the Jedi
and their incredible impact on the galaxy.
Green Arrow Vol. 9: Old Tricks Mike Grell 2018-01-23
Mike Grell’s defining run on the Emerald Archer
concludes here in GREEN ARROW VOL. 9: OLD TRICKS. Oliver
Queen’s New Year’s bash is in full swing when an arrow
strikes him from the rooftops. A mysterious archer from
Ollie’s past has come for his head. With the return of
Shado, and the aid of Dinah Lance and Marianne, they
will have to scour the Seattle Underground to uncover
the truth. With tension growing between Dinah and Oliver
after his kiss with Marianne, will surviving the archer
be enough to keep them together? Collecting issues
#73-80 and Grell’s origin story, GREEN ARROW: THE WONDER
YEAR #1-4.
Annihilation Drew Karpyshyn 2012-11-13 The Sith Empire
is in flux. The Emperor is missing, presumed dead, and
an ambitious Sith Lord's attempt to seize the throne has
ended fatally. Still, Darth Karrid, commander of the
fearsome Imperial battle cruiser Ascendant Spear,
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continues her relentless efforts to achieve total Sith
domination of the galaxy. But Karrid's ruthless
determination is more than matched in the steely resolve
of Theron Shan, whose unfinished business with the
Empire could change the course of the war for good.
Though the son of a Jedi Master, Theron does not wield
the Force—but like his renowned mother, the spirit of
rebellion is in his blood. As a top covert agent for the
Republic, he struck a crucial blow against the Empire by
exposing and destroying a Sith superweapon arsenal—which
makes him the ideal operative for a daring and dangerous
mission to end Ascendant Spear's reign of terror. Joined
by hot-headed smuggler Teff'ith, with whom he has an
inexplicable bond, and wise Jedi warrior Gnost-Dural,
Darth Karrid's former master, Theron must match wits and
weapons with a battle-tested crew of the most coldblooded dark side disciples. But time is brutally short.
And if they don't seize their one chance to succeed,
they will surely have countless opportunities to die. A
fast-paced and tension-fraught tale based on the awardwinning video game from BioWare and LucasArts.
The Star Wars Trilogy George Lucas 2002 A twenty-fifth
anniversary edition brings together the original,
complete "Star Wars" novels in a single volume that
includes "Star Wars : a New Hope," "The Empire Strikes
Back," and "Return of the Jedi."
Saboteur: Star Wars Legends (Darth Maul) (Short Story)
James Luceno 2001-02-15 A dazzling new short story
featuring Darth Maul, merciless apprentice of evil . . .
On the distant planet Dorvalla, precious ore is mined by
two competing companies: InterGalactic Ore and Lommite
Limited. Neither rival suspects that they are central to
a sinister plot masterminded by Darth Sidious, Lord of
the Sith, himself. Dispatched by Sidious on his very
first solo mission, Darth Maul infiltrates Lommite
Limited. There, his unique gifts of deception and
subterfuge will set off an explosive chain of events
that could destroy both companies, leaving them ripe for
takeover by the Trade Federation. But a vengeful Lommite
Limited Manager with his own thirst for retaliation
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against InterGal could blow Maul's cover--and all of
Sidious's fiendishly layed plans . . . BONUS: This
edition contains an excerpt from Star Wars: Darth Maul:
Shadow Hunter.
Star Wars: Riptide Paul S. Kemp 2012-09-30 In the
process of vanquishing a shipload of Sith from the
distant past, Jedi Knight Jaden Korr uncovered the
frozen results of a horrific cloning experiment: insane
Jedi-Sith clones. Only some of those clones thawed...and
now they're loose in a galaxy that has enough to deal
with under the tightening grip of the evil Darth Caedus.
Jaden Korr will have to hunt them down, and if he can't
save them, he will have to destroy them!
Darth Maul Jude Watson 2000 Many of the original Sith
destroyed each other and themselves with their own evil.
Only one Sith Master remained. Darth Maul is his
apprentice. Find out about Maul and the Sith, the cult
renegade Jedi who gave in to the dark side, from Maul
himself.
The Last Command: Star Wars Legends (The Thrawn Trilogy)
Timothy Zahn 2011-06-28 The epic story that began with
Heir to the Empire reaches its dramatic conclusion in
this essential Star Wars Legends novel. The embattled
Republic reels from the attacks of Grand Admiral Thrawn,
who has marshaled the remnants of the Imperial forces
and driven the Rebels back with an abominable technology
recovered from the Emperor's secret fortress: clone
soldiers. As Thrawn mounts his final siege, Han Solo and
Chewbacca struggle to form a coalition of smugglers for
a last-ditch attack, while Princess Leia holds the
Alliance together and prepares for the birth of her Jedi
twins. The Republic has one last hope—sending a small
force into the very stronghold that houses Thrawn’s
terrible cloning machines. There a final danger awaits,
as the Dark Jedi C’baoth directs the battle against the
Rebels and builds his strength to finish what he already
started: the destruction of Luke Skywalker.
The Paradise Snare A. C. Crispin 1997 The first in a
trilogy focusing on Han Solo, the most famous rogue in
the Star Wars galaxy, as he struggles to survive on a
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sinister world where the chief export is slavery.
Darth Plagueis James Luceno 2012 At long last, the story
of the mysterious Sith Lord Darth Plagueis and his
apprentice, Darth Sidious, is revealed, in this "New
York Times" bestseller.
Dark Disciple Christie Golden 2016-03 -The only way to
bring down the Sith's most dangerous warrior may be to
join forces with the dark side---Page 4 of cover.
Star Wars Lost Tribe of the Sith: the Collected Stories
John Jackson Miller 2012-08 "This collection of stories
tells the origin of that tribe. It includes all eight of
the Lost tribe of the Sith stories, as well as
Pandemonium, the final chapter."--Publisher description.
The Last Command Timothy Zahn 2020-08-27 The epic story
that began with Heir to the Empire reaches its dramatic
conclusion in this essential Star Wars Legends novel.
The embattled Republic reels from the attacks of Grand
Admiral Thrawn, who has marshaled the remnants of the
Imperial forces and driven the Rebels back with an
abominable technology recovered from the Emperor's
secret fortress: clone soldiers. As Thrawn mounts his
final siege, Han Solo and Chewbacca struggle to form a
coalition of smugglers for a last-ditch attack, while
Princess Leia holds the Alliance together and prepares
for the birth of her Jedi twins. The Republic has one
last hope-sending a small force into the very stronghold
that houses Thrawn's terrible cloning machines. There a
final danger awaits, as the Dark Jedi C'baoth directs
the battle against the Rebels and builds his strength to
finish what he already started: the destruction of Luke
Skywalker.
Deceived: Star Wars Legends (The Old Republic) Paul S.
Kemp 2011-03-22 The second novel set in the Old Republic
era and based on the massively multiplayer online game
Star Wars®: The Old Republic™ ramps up the action and
brings readers face-to-face for the first time with a
Sith warrior to rival the most sinister of the Order’s
Dark Lords—Darth Malgus, the mysterious, masked Sith of
the wildly popular “Deceived” and “Hope” game trailers.
Malgus brought down the Jedi Temple on Coruscant in a
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brutal assault that shocked the galaxy. But if war
crowned him the darkest of Sith heroes, peace would
transform him into something far more heinous—something
Malgus would never want to be, but cannot stop, any more
than he can stop the rogue Jedi fast approaching. Her
name is Aryn Leneer—and the lone Knight that Malgus cut
down in the fierce battle for the Jedi Temple was her
Master. And now she’s going to find out what happened to
him, even if it means breaking every rule in the book.
Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe,
and over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most
popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Darth Bane Drew Karpyshyn 2008 With the end of the Sith
Wars, the Jedi are convinced that the Sith have been
destroyed, unaware that Darth Bane, the creator of the
"Rule of Two," survives and is preparing in secret to
build a new Sith Order, with which he plans to rule with
his new apprentice at his side, in the sequel to Path of
Destruction. Reprint.
Star Wars James Luceno 2008 Anakin Skywalker searches
for the evil Darth Sidious, struggles with his duty as a
Jedi Knight and role as the secret husband of Senator
Padme Amidala, and strives to eliminate all resistance
to the Empire in his new role as Darth Vader.
Annihilation Drew Karpyshyn 2013 As Darth Karrid,
commander of the Imperial battle cruiser Ascendant
Spear, continues her efforts to spread Sith domination
in the galaxy, Theron Shan joins with smuggler Teff'ith
and Jedi warrior Gnost-Dural for a dangerous mission to
end Ascendant Spear's reign of terror.
Path of Destruction Drew Karpyshyn 2021-06-15 This
essential Star Wars Legends novel is the first in a
trilogy chronicling the rise of the fearsome Sith lord
Darth Bane. "A solid space adventure [that] charts the
evolution of an antihero almost as chilling as Darth
Vader."--Publishers Weekly On the run from vengeful
Republic forces, Dessel, a cortosis miner, vanishes into
the ranks of the Sith army and ships out to join the
bloody war against the Republic and its Jedi champions.
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There Dessel's brutality, cunning, and exceptional
command of the Force swiftly win him renown as a
warrior. But in the eyes of his watchful masters, a far
greater destiny awaits him. As an acolyte in the Sith
academy, studying the secrets and skills of the dark
side, Dessel embraces his new identity: Bane. But the
true test is yet to come. In order to gain acceptance
into the Brotherhood of Darkness, he must defy the most
sacred traditions and reject all he has been taught. It
is a trial by fire in which he must surrender fully to
the dark side--and forge from the ashes a new era of
absolute power.
Star Wars: Darth Bane - Path of Destruction Drew
Karpyshyn 2021 "This essential Star Wars Legends novel
is the first in a trilogy chronicling the rise of the
fearsome Sith lord Darth Bane. On the run from vengeful
Republic forces, Dessel, a cortosis miner, vanishes into
the ranks of the Sith army and ships out to join the
bloody war against the Republic and its Jedi champions.
There Dessel's brutality, cunning, and exceptional
command of the Force swiftly win him renown as a
warrior. But in the eyes of his watchful masters, a far
greater destiny awaits him. As an acolyte in the Sith
academy, studying the secrets and skills of the dark
side, Dessel embraces his new identity: Bane. But the
true test is yet to come. In order to gain acceptance
into the Brotherhood of Darkness, he must defy the most
sacred traditions and reject all he has been taught. It
is a trial by fire in which he must surrender fully to
the dark side--and forge from the ashes a new era of
absolute power."-Dynasty of Evil: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew
Karpyshyn 2022-04-05 The future of the dark side hangs
in the balance in the stunning conclusion to the Darth
Bane series. Twenty years have passed since the Sith and
their endless rivalries were eradicated and replaced
with the Rule of Two. Darth Bane now reigns alongside
his young acolyte, Zannah, who must study and train in
the dark side of the Force until the time comes to
strike down her master and claim the mantle for herself.
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But Bane's brutal new regime has one potential fatal
flaw--how will their legacy continue if an apprentice
fails to raise their blade in combat? The only solution
must be for the Dark Lord of the Sith to rediscover a
long-forgotten secret of the order--the key to
immortality. Bane's doubt spurs his young apprentice
into action, and Zannah vows to destroy her master at
any cost. After he mysteriously vanishes, she tracks him
across the galaxy to a desolate desert outpost, where
the fate of the dark side will be forged by a final
fight to the death.
Dynasty of Evil: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew
Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 The future of the dark side hangs
in the balance in the stunning conclusion to the Darth
Bane series. Twenty years have passed since the Sith and
their endless rivalries were eradicated and replaced
with the Rule of Two. Darth Bane now reigns alongside
his young acolyte, Zannah, who must study and train in
the dark side of the Force until the time comes to
strike down her master and claim the mantle for herself.
But Bane’s brutal new regime has one potential fatal
flaw—how will their legacy continue if an apprentice
fails to raise their blade in combat? The only solution
must be for the Dark Lord of the Sith to rediscover a
long-forgotten secret of the order—the key to
immortality. Bane’s doubt spurs his young apprentice
into action, and Zannah vows to destroy her master at
any cost. After he mysteriously vanishes, she tracks him
across the galaxy to a desolate desert outpost, where
the fate of the dark side will be forged by a final
fight to the death.
Revan: Star Wars Legends (The Old Republic) Drew
Karpyshyn 2011-11-15 There’s something out there: a
juggernaut of evil bearing down to crush the Republic—
unless one lone Jedi, shunned and reviled, can stop it.
Revan: hero, traitor, conqueror, villain, savior. A Jedi
who left Coruscant to defeat Mandalorians—and returned a
disciple of the dark side, bent on destroying the
Republic. The Jedi Council gave Revan his life back, but
the price of redemption was high. His memories have been
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erased. All that’s left are nightmares—and deep, abiding
fear. What exactly happened beyond the Outer Rim? Revan
can’t quite remember, yet can’t entirely forget. Somehow
he stumbled across a terrible secret that threatens the
very existence of the Republic. With no idea what it is,
or how to stop it, Revan may very well fail, for he’s
never faced a more powerful and diabolic enemy. But only
death can stop him from trying. Features a bonus section
following the novel that includes a primer on the Star
Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts
from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!
Revan Drew Karpyshyn 2011-11-15 A brand-new Star Wars:
The Old Republic novel from bestselling Star Wars author
Drew Karpyshyn. As well as exploring what happened to
Revan after Knights of the Old Republic, in this novel
readers will learn who the Sith Emperor is in the time
of the Old Republic, where he came from and how he has
held onto power for so long... There's something out
there. A juggernaut of evil bearing down to crush the
Republic - unless one lone Jedi, shunned and reviled,
can stop it. Revan: hero, traitor, conqueror, villain,
savior. A Jedi who left Coruscant to defeat
Mandalorians—and returned a disciple of the dark side,
bent on destroying the Republic. The Jedi Council gave
Revan his life back, but the price of redemption was
high. His memories have been erased. All that's left are
nightmares—and deep, abiding fear. What exactly happened
beyond the Outer Rim? Revan can't quite remember, yet
can't entirely forget. Somehow he stumbled across a
terrible secret that threatens the very existence of the
Republic. With no idea what it is, or how to stop it,
Revan may very well fail, for he's never faced a more
powerful and diabolic enemy. But only death can stop him
from trying...
Path of Destruction Drew Karpyshyn 2007-06 Before the
rise of Darth Vader and Darth Sidious, in an Old
Republic marked by an ongoing struggle between the Sidi
and Jedi, Darth Bane plots to bring down the Brotherhood
of the Sith and to replace it with a more powerful
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order.
Dark Force Rising: Star Wars Legends (The Thrawn
Trilogy) Timothy Zahn 2011-06-28 In this essential Star
Wars Legends novel, the sequel to Heir to the Empire,
Grand Admiral Thrawn’s sinister plan threatens to spell
doom for the fledgling New Republic and its most iconic
heroes. The dying Empire’s most cunning and ruthless
warlord, Grand Admiral Thrawn, has taken command of the
remnants of the Imperial Fleet and launched a massive
campaign aimed at the New Republic’s destruction.
Meanwhile, Han Solo and Lando Calrissian race against
time to find proof of treason inside the highest
Republic Council—only to discover instead a ghostly
fleet of warships that could bring doom to their friends
and victory to their enemies. Yet most dangerous of all
is a new Dark Jedi, risen from the ashes of a shrouded
past, consumed by bitterness, and scheming to corrupt
Luke Skywalker to the dark side.
The Force Unleashed II Sean Williams 2011-11-15 As
ruthless apprentice to Darth Vader, Starkiller was
mercilessly schooled in the ways of the dark side,
commanded to exterminate the last of the purged Jedi
Order, and groomed for the ultimate Sith power play:
assassination of the Emperor. He served without
question, killed without remorse, and lost his heart
without warning to beautiful Imperial fighter pilot Juno
Eclipse, never suspecting that he was just a tool in the
schemes of his masters—until it was too late to escape
their lethal betrayal. Juno mourned Starkiller as
dead—but now he is back, purged of all memories and
programmed to kill. And as fate brings Juno and
Starkiller closer to reuniting, with Darth Vader
determined not to lose his assassin a second time they
will both have to make a stand. The prize is freedom.
The punishment for failing will be eternal enslavement
to the dark side of the Force. A brand-new novel tying
in to the huge Star Wars video game, and written by Sean
Williams who also penned the number 1 New York Times
bestselling first instalment, this is a thrilling
sequel.
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Temple Hill Drew Karpyshyn 2001 When Lhasha Moonsilver,
a fledgling thief, hires former warrior and town drunk,
Corin, as a bodyguard, the two unlikely companions take
on the Thieves' Guild, the Cult of the Dragon, and other
deadly foes in the city of Elversult.
Path of Destruction: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew
Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 This essential Star Wars Legends
novel is the first in a trilogy chronicling the rise of
the fearsome Sith lord Darth Bane. “A solid space
adventure [that] charts the evolution of an antihero
almost as chilling as Darth Vader.”—Publishers Weekly On
the run from vengeful Republic forces, Dessel, a
cortosis miner, vanishes into the ranks of the Sith army
and ships out to join the bloody war against the
Republic and its Jedi champions. There Dessel’s
brutality, cunning, and exceptional command of the Force
swiftly win him renown as a warrior. But in the eyes of
his watchful masters, a far greater destiny awaits him.
As an acolyte in the Sith academy, studying the secrets
and skills of the dark side, Dessel embraces his new
identity: Bane. But the true test is yet to come. In
order to gain acceptance into the Brotherhood of
Darkness, he must defy the most sacred traditions and
reject all he has been taught. It is a trial by fire in
which he must surrender fully to the dark side—and forge
from the ashes a new era of absolute power.
Aflame John Jackson Miller 2011 A newly knighted Jedi on
her first mission, eighteen-year-old Kerra Holt has
joined a band of Jedi volunteers traveling deep behind
enemy lines.
Darth Maul Michael Reaves 2001 Not long before the
events of THE PHANTOM MENACE, the Sith Lord, Darth
Sidious, is meeting via hologram with the Neimoidian
Viceroy, Nute Gunray, and his seconds in command. But
something is wrong: Where there are three Neimoidians,
there should be a fourth. Where is he? No one knows.
Angry and suspicious, sure that the fourth Neimoidian,
Hath Monchar, is out there blabbing Darth Sidious'
secrets, Sidious sends his apprentice, Darth Maul, out
to investigate. His mission: Find and kill Hath Monchar.
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Then figure out whom Monchar might have spoken with, and
kill them, too. Lorn Pavan is an information broker, who
makes his living finding information and selling it to
the highest bidder. When the Neimoidian, Hath Monchar,
shows up with a very interesting holocron with
information about an actual, living - and evil-plotting
- Sith Lord, Lorn knows he's got something really hot.
So when Monchar is murdered, Lorn manages to get his
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hands on the holocron anyway. His motives are anything
but noble. Darsha Assant is a Jedi Padawan. She and Lorn
find themselves thrown together unexpectedly, and when
they realize that it is a Sith Lord on their trail, they
realize that they must somehow get the holocron to the
Jedi Council. But Darth Maul is too good a tracker.
What's more, he's never failed his Master, Darth
Sidious, and he doesn't intend to this time, either...
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